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ATTORNEYS AT LAW
; J. CRAIG SMITH
jesmith@smithlawonline.com

May 11, 2015

Utah Public Service Commission

Heber M. Wells Building

160 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, UT 84114
psc@utah.gov

Re:  Extension of Time to File Response in Docket 15-2508-T01

To Whom it May Concern:

On March 20, 2015, the Ticaboo Utility Improvement District filed revisions to its tariff sheets
and rate schedules. On March 24, 2015, the Commission issued an Action Request to investigate and
provide an analysis of the tariff filing and the Division of Public Utilities issued a response on April
13, 2015. The Commission, in a letter dated April 24, 2015 from Commission Secretary Gary
Widerburg, requested that the District respond to the Division’s comments within 15 days.

In order to fully respond to the Division’s comments, the District is hereby requesting a three-
day extension, making District’s response due on May 14, 2015.

Sincerely,
SMITH HARTV[GSEN, PLLC

cc: Chip Shortreed, CEO and District Manag
Tom Hill, Chair
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